
STRATHMORE-BEL PRE CIVIC ASSOCIATION  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS’ MEETING MINUTES 

June 28, 2022 
 
DATE:  June 28, 2022 
PLACE:  Zoom Meeting  
 
IN ATTENDANCE:    

Nancy Bechtol  (President)   John Bogasky (Treasurer)  
Linda Bea   (Secretary)   Elliot Chabot  (Board)  
Lilla Hammond   (Board)   Rita Vaught (Board)  
 

ABSENT:  
Bill Hammond   (Vice President)  Chris Swan  (Board)  
Nicole Banks  (Board) 
 

GUEST: 
 Elisa Patterson 

 
 
OLD BUSINESS  
 
Minutes  
The minutes from the May meeting were accepted as prepared.  
 
Summer Entertainment Series  
 
Movies 
Approximately 35-40 people attended the drive-in movie, Encanto.  
 
The second movie, Spiderman, was attended by approximately 15 people.  
 
The third movie will be Princess Bride on July 2.  
 
Concerts 
The Kominskis are scheduled for July 17, from 4 pm to 6 pm.  
 
The Children’s Concert with Tony M. will be on Sunday, July 31, from 3 pm to 5 pm.  Elliot will put a ‘save the date’ 
on the listserv.  
 
Candidate Forums 
Since last meeting, three forums were held:  
 May 25 – School Board at Large and District 5  
 June 1 – School Board Districts 1 and 3 
 June 15 – Montgomery County State’s Attorney  
 
Attendance was not very good, possibly because it was a Zoom call. 
 
There are no more forums scheduled for the primary.  We would like to do some in the fall for the election.  
 
Fourth of July  
Lilla reported she has two volunteers for the children’s games.  Four games will be held, and they will run 
sequentially.  The games are ring toss, egg race, corn hole and sack rack.  We still need two volunteers for each 
game.   
 
Lilla needs a hand-held microphone for the parade.  She has purchased new signs. 
 
Eight people have registered for the car parade. 
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Lilla will put reminders on the listserv, website and the Dolphins website.   
 
 
NEW BUSINESS  
 
SBP Website 
Elliot reported that Nicole has been working on the website.   
 
BPRA 
There is a new pool manager.   
 
ESoft Planner software seems to be working well. 
 
They may be starting a welcoming committee to meet new members of the community.  
 
Glenmont Exchange  
About 25 people attended the meeting.  They discussed planning for Mid-County Region.  They discussed Thrive 
2050.  The Thrive initiative is the foundation upon which the zoning text could be implemented,   
 
There is a developer working with owners at Glenmont Shopping Center.  
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm.  The next meeting will be on July 26, 2022. 
 
lkb 


